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DAVID M. GRUBER, CPA, PA

5150 TAMIAMI TRAIL NORTH TEL 239-430-2424
SUITE 501 FAX 239-435-9304
NAPLES, FLORIDA 34103-2822 W/7¢@AI' :DGRUBERCPA@AOT.COM

July 16, 2003 apfd ool2752

Glenda E. Hood, Secretary of State
Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations

P. 0. Box 6478

Tallahassee, FL, 32314

RE: Peter G. Stickney, DMD, LLC
Ref #1.01000013733

To Whom It May Concern:

The above-referenced taxpayer has.requested that I respond to the notice they received with regard
to the filing of the Uniform Business Report. When this report was filed a year ago, it was intended
that the LLC would be applying for a Federal ID Number. However, upon further research, it was
determined that a single member LLC, which is not going to have payroll, is not required to apply
for a Federal Identification Number, Therefore, on the subsequent filing that we made dated June
5, 2003, I indicated the taxpayer’s social security number, and that is, in fact, all that this LLC has
and all that this LLC will have. 1 am confused as to why it is now mandatory for the LLC to apply
and receive a Federal ID Number when, in fact, the Internal Revenue Service requests that they not
do that.

I hope that the above is sufficient to once and for all clear up this matter, however if any additional
information is necessary, please do not hesitate to ¢ofitact me at aiy time. h

Sincerely,

- . - A e .
. R

CC: Peter G. Stickney, DMD, LLC
Encl. '
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